
 

 

Public Notice 

This notice is intended to provide opportunity for public comment on the development of the 

four-year plan modification. 

The Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act (WIOA) requires the Yuma County Workforce 

Development Board, in partnership with the Yuma County Board of Supervisors review, prepare 

and submit local plan modifications at the end of the first two years period to the approved 2020-

2023 four year local plan.  The plan must reflect changes as follows: 

1. In labor market and economic conditions; and  

2. Other factors affecting the implementation of the local plan, including but not limited to:  

a. Significant changes in local economic conditions;  

b. Changes in the financing available to support WIOA title I and partner-provided 

WIOA services;  

c. Changes to the LWDB structure; and  

d. The need to revise strategies to meet local performance goals.  

 

The modified Yuma County Workforce Development Four Year Plan 2020-2023 will be 

available for review for 30 days from March 1, 2022 to March 30, 2022. All comments must be 

submitted in writing via email no later than March 30, 2022 at 4:00 pm to Alicia Huizar, 

Contract Manager at 4YrPlan@ypic.com.     

 

To view the modified Arizona Workforce Yuma County Development Plan 2020-2023 visit 

http://www.ypic.com or https://arizonaatwork.com/locations/yuma-county/plans-and-policies.  

You may pick up a hard copy at the ARIZON@WORK-Yuma County Administration building 

at 3834 W. 16
th

 St, Yuma, AZ from 8 am to 12 pm and 1pm to 5pm Monday through Friday.   
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